
 

 

Ref. No. 202111122005/SC/1/Notice-OfflineClass           Date :12/11/2021 

 

 

NOTICE : Offline Class 

 

 

 All the students, teachers and Non-teaching staff are hereby informed that the 

off-line classes will commence on and from 16
th
 November 2021 as per direction from 

the Bankura University (Letter No. RO/BKU/478A/2021 Dt.29/10/2021) maintaining 

COVID-19 protocol. All concerned are directed to use mask and sanitizer to combat 

COVID-19.  All concerned are also directed to show vaccination certificate whenever 

asked for. 

           
      Principal    
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